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Friend and Neighbors:

For years Nebraskans have memorialized the birth date and death of
Malcolm X, born Malcolm Little in Omaha, Nebraska, May 19, 1925 at
3448 Pinkney Street. The State of Nebraska honored him on May 19,
1987 with a beautiful State of Nebraska HISTORICAL MARKER, for his
outstanding contributions and struggles on behalf of human rights
throughout the world. Mayor Walt Calinger of Omaha held his press
conference at the Malcolm X Memorial Foundation Site on May 19,
1988, and issued a proclamation designating May 19th as Malcolm X
Day.

Members and guest speakers described the historical changes Brother
Malcolm made in his lifestyles and especially-upon his return from
Mecca. At the time of his death on February 21, 1965 he was known
as El-Hajj Malik El-Shabazz. His birth site is listed on the
National Register of Historical Places in Washington, D.C.

Your organizations and friends have standing invitations to come to
Omaha for meetings, conferences, workshops or for any activity
which serves to improve the human rights of all mankind! Tell all
of your friends "to go to Omaha and see what they accomplished with
our money!" The Foundation wants you to be proud of your
participation in the Malcolm X Memorial Foundation, Inc.

We are requesting private and public (your) support in acquiring
additional property adjoining the birth site. There a r e
approximately 40 lots available. Our major goal is to construct a
memorial to one of America's most distinguished unsung heroes,
Malcolm "X" (El-Hajj Malik El-Shabazz). This memorial will be an
International Shrine and Educational Center honoring our beloved
brother, Malcolm.

The city of Omaha has pledged their support. Your help and support
is needed and will be greatly appreciated. Time is of essence!
Additional information is available if requested. Please -- let us
hear from you. Please make your contribution by check or money
order today. Forward all contributions to:

Malcolm X Memorial Foundation, Inc.
P.O. Box 1302

Omaha, Nebraska 68101-1302

Yours truly,

MS. Rowena Moore, President

All Contributions Are Tax Deductible -- P/ease Make At/ Checks Payable to Ma/co/m X Memorial Foundation, Inc.


